
 

 

December 18th, 2024 
 
 
To Our Customers,   
 
Effective Friday, January 31st, 2025, USG will increase prices on the following products: 
 

• All Commercial and Retail ceiling panels will increase 6% 
o Including Mineral Fiber panels, Fiberglass panels and Gypsum Lay-In panels. 
o A subset of panels may increase more than 6%. Please consult your individual 

price lists for details. 
 

• All USG Ensemble® Acoustical Drywall panels and components will increase 8% 
 
 
Updated price lists will be available January 31st from myUSG.com.  If you have any questions 
about escalation guidelines, please contact your USG Sales Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

 

 
 

    Megan Jude 
    Director Sales, USG Ceilings 

   Chad Fenbert  
   Vice President of Sales, National Accounts 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
COVERAGE AREA:  All United States – Commercial and Retail 


